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February 8, 2024 

 

 

 

Mr. Otto’s bus route (Bus #9) is changing due to the bridge closure on Old Stroud Road 

by the Oklahoma Turnpike Authority. We have worked on some changes to continue to 

transport all students on that route. These changes are estimated to impact some of the 

pickup/drop off times by around twenty minutes. It is expected all times for 

pickup/delivery will change in some way. 

 

This change will start with the morning route on Monday, February 12th.  Please 

communicate questions to your child’s building principal for more specific information. 

We are working toward a smooth transition during this change and appreciate your 

patience.  

 

Thank you for your time and consideration, 

 

Joe L. Van Tuyl 

Superintendent 

Joe L. Van Tuyl 

Superintendent 


